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Hi Fred 

Sorry for the duplicate. Inadvertently hit send too soon. J am acknn\vledging receipt of your 
email. Hmvever, I must note it is the first time I am seeing the letter dated August 2018. 

l \'Vill will review and respond accordingly. 

Sabrina 

On Sep 27, 2018, at 3:52 PM, Fred Jackson wrote: 

Sabrina_, 

The team working on the prnposed .Inglewood Basketball and Entertainrnent Center is requesting 

assistance from the Parks & Hecreation Departrnent to address potential irnpacts on parks and 

recreation services and facilities. (See attached letter) 

"Ne were in hopes of receiving this inforrnation by September 10th to maintain the prn_iect 

timeline. Your assistance is greatly appreciated to expedite the responses necessary to proceed 

with analysis, 

Please let me !u1c\M if there is someone within Parks K. Recreation Department that ! should 

specifk:alty contact! can be reached at 310-499.3338, 

You may ~•!so be contacted by Catherine Aguilar \.vith Tritiletti Consulting. 

Fred 

Fred Jack.son: Senior Planner ; City of Inglewood 
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